
From: Nash, Aaron <anash@courts.az.gov>

Sent time: 03/30/2021 04:10:14 PM

To: mbleaman@bleamanlawfirm.com

Subject: Arizona Supreme Court request to ABOTA

Attachments: 2021 TF Recommendations compiled.docx

Mr. Bleaman –
Arizona’s Task Force on Countering Disinformation issued a report and recommendations
in October 2020 for ways to promote trust and confidence in Arizona’s courts.
Three of the Task Force’s recommendations specifically included reaching out to ABOTA
for ways to collaborate on countering disinformation while protecting First Amendment
rights.
As Chair of the Task Force I invite you to review the attached document of our
recommendations. ABOTA appears in Recommendation 2 (itemized recommendation #12)
and in Recommendation 6 (itemized recommendations 22 and 23). For the full report and
recommendations, see the Task Force’s website at
https://www.azcourts.gov/cscommittees/Task-Force-on-Countering-Disinformation.
Please let me know if the Tucson Chapter of ABOTA would like to designate a liaison to
stay in touch with the Arizona Supreme Court’s Task Force. We would also welcome a
member to attend one our monthly task force meetings for an introduction and to share
information about your group and ours.
Feel free to contact me with any questions or for more information, and thank you for
your consideration.
Aaron Nash
Communications Director
Arizona Supreme Court
Administrative Office of the Courts
anash@courts.az.gov
602-452-3656 (o)
602-448-8412 (c)


